
QUEEN UNVEILS HOUSEHOLD BRIGADE MEMORIAL 

Her Majesty was received by the Duke of Gloucester, 
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Senior Colonel, Brigade of Guards, when she went to 

Wellington ̂ arracks Ttwrmnffwainaa (where she was almost 

introduced to the Duke of Edinburgh) to open a Memorial 

Cloister. Her Majesty's husband was among the Colonels 

of Guards Regiments whom the Duke of Gloucester presented. 

The Queen declared the Cloister opened "in honoured memory 

0f officers and men of the .Household Brigade who gave 

their lives in the second world war." In books of 

remembrance are recorded their names, as having served 

in the regiments of foot guards and the Household Cavalry. 

The soldiers commemorated here fought in the Guards, 

perhaps the most distinguished regiments in the world. 


